
 
 

 
Luis A. Quintana 

Councilman at Large  

City Hall  

920 Broad Street 

Newark, NJ  07102  
Tel. 973-733-5882 

October 6, 2015 

 
John Abeigon, President 
Newark Teachers Union 
l0l9 Broad St. 
Newark, N.J. 07l02 
 
Dear Friend:  
 

Please join us as we honor the lifelong achievement of the former President of the 
Newark Teachers Union Joseph Del Grosso, who passed away on August 5, 2015, with a 

Ceremonial Street Dedication.  The Street Dedication will take place on Thursday, 
October 15, 2015, 4:00 p.m., corner of Broad Street and West Kinney.    
 
Joseph was born in Newark a city he loved, in addition to his family and the Newark 
Teachers Union, the City of Newark was always in his heart.  He grew up in the North 
Ward and benefitted from the culture-rich experience it provided. 
 
He was a Teacher, a Union Leader and the President of the Newark Teachers Union for 
over 20 years,   
  
We will be honored if you can join us while we remember and recognize Joseph Del 
Grosso with a Ceremonial Street Dedication.  Please call my Chief of Staff, Carmen 
Mosca, to confirm your attendance:  973-733-5882 or cell 973-487-8636. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Luis A. Quintana 
Councilman at Large 

 


